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We, the tax paying citizens of Oregon are already over-burdened with taxes, yet each 

legislative session brings new fees and taxes.  How much more can we take?  We 

are honestly considering moving out of the state we love - do you not see the 

migration to lower taxed states that have their arms wide open?  As a business 

owner I just shake my head and as we get closer to retirement must consider the 

options.  Does our legislative body EVER talk about how to lower costs?  How to 

spend less and make it easier to do business here?  A rhetorical question because 

sadly, I know the answer.  Please stop the insanity. 


